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Tender TE PATAKA WHAIORANGA

25 June 2025

Tender results

In June 2025, Pharmac has not resolved to award any tenders for Principal Supply Status for products included in the 2024/25 Invitation to
Tender dated 31 October 2024.

Thank you for your valuable input and participation on the possible brand changes through the annual tender consultation. We are currently
considering the feedback received and are still working through evaluation of items included in the 2023/24 and 2024/25 Invitation to Tender.

We expect to announce these decisions over the coming months. We appreciate your patience and understanding while we improve our
processes.

For products included in the 2023/24 and 2024/25 Invitation to Tender where no announcement has yet been made, a decision is still pending

subject to Pharmac Board (or its delegate) approval. We will keep you informed of any updates regarding such tender products as decisions
are made.

If you have any queries regarding this notification, please contact Pharmac on 0800 66 00 50



